
NT Police, Fire and Emergency Services 

2024/25 Fee Advice 

Contact Us 
Information Access Team 

PO Box 39764 
WINNELLIE  NT  0821 

 
Telephone: (08) 8985 8928 

police.information@nt.gov.au 

 
Applications processed by the Information Access Team attract a fee pursuant to the Police Administration 
(Fees) Regulations. 

As at 1 July, 2024; 1 Revenue Unit is equal to $1.41, therefore the following fees apply: 
 

Type of Request/Application Revenue Unit Current Fee Tax 
Code 

Motor Vehicle Crash Report 50 $70.00 N00 

Interview a Police Member 50 
(per half hour or 
part thereof for 

each member that 
is interviewed) 

$70.00 N00 

Complete Traffic History Check 50 $70.00 N00 

General Property 
Companies 

Insurance Reports for Insurance 50 $70.00 N00 

CCTV Footage from NT Police’s City Safe Cameras - $115.00 N00 

Please be advised that Revenue Units are governed by the Northern Territory Revenue Units Act 2009 (the Act) 
and are subject to change 1 July each year. 

 
The Northern Territory Department of Treasury and Finance determine the value of a Revenue Unit for all 
Northern Territory Government Departments. 

 
The Act commenced on 1 January 2010 and provides a scheme to allow for Northern Territory Government fees 
and charges to be expressed as a number of revenue units rather than dollar amounts. This provides a simple 
process for maintaining the real value of Territory fees and charges to take into account the effect of inflation. 

The Act provides for the automatic annual adjustment of fees and charges by setting the value of a revenue unit 
in line with increases in the Darwin Consumer Price Index on 1 July of each year. The value of a revenue unit 
was set at $1 until 30 June 2011. 

 
The adjustment is calculated on the movement in the Consumer Price Index for Darwin published by the 
Australian Bureau of Statistics for the four quarters of the calendar year immediately preceding the relevant 
financial year. Adjustment to the value of a revenue unit will be declared prior to the start of the financial year to 
which the change relates. 

 
To calculate the value of a fee or charge expressed in revenue units, multiply the number of revenue units by 
the value of a revenue unit. The Act provides that where the monetary amount of a fee or charge expressed in 
revenue units is not a multiple of $1, the amount is rounded down to the nearest $1. 

For example, if a revenue unit is $1.11, then the value of a fee expressed as 110 revenue units is $122 (110 x 
$1.11 = $122.10, rounded down to $122). 
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